From: Parker Guttersen <pguttersen@gmail.com>
Date: January 5, 2018 at 9:02:32 AM MST

To: Melissa Mayer <MMayer@bonanzacrk.com>
Subject: Re: L.F. Ranches #1 Re-Entry

Yes. Sounds good. Let me know what day you want to meet next week to talk access and activity.
Thanks!

Parker Guttersen

Atlas Energy Services
23691 Highway 263
Greeley, Colorado 80631
Cell: 970-371-1111
Office: 970-378-8888

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s)
and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message
has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then
delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited.

OnJan 5, 2018, at 9:21 AM, Melissa Mayer <MMayer@bonanzacrk.com> wrote:

Good Morning Parker,

Per the COGCC Bonanza Creek needs to re-enter a previously P&A’d L.F. Ranches #1 well
located on your property in the NENE of Section 8, 3N-63W. We would like to come
onto your property to do this work in late January/early February.

We will work with you on the final timing, route and all ranch rules that need to be
followed prior to entry.

Are you okay with moving forward?

Melissa Mayer

Landman, Special Projects
Bonanza Creek Energy
410 17th Street, Suite 1400
Denver, CO 80202



Office: 720-440-6128
Mobile: 307-760-7000
mmayer@bonanzacrk.com
www.bonanzacrk.com




